Dance link: http://peaceproms.com/download/2016-actions/ Perhaps you could place the songs and moves on your website, this would give the Choir the opportunity to practicing over the holiday’s. Just on the off chance they get bored by all the new fangled presents they received Christmas morning!
 
·      We are not doing group bookings this year, so it’s important to inform parents about booking their tickets online in advance, to avoid any disappointment on the day. Again you could look at placing the link:  http://peaceproms.com/buy-tickets/  to purchase tickets on your school website
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